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The Office of Youth of the Consell de Formentera is pleased to report that from 27 December to
4 January, Diverespai will offer five bouncy castles tailored for various ages, traditional wooden
games, Japanese billiards, mini golf and more.

  

Vanessa Parellada, councillor of youth, expressed her satisfaction with "this proposal designed
specially for the island's youngsters, particularly those who stay here for the holidays." "For the
first time Diverespai will take place during the Christmas school holiday, when children have
more time to enjoy this type of activity, and without having to leave the island", said the
councillor.

  

The slogan of the 2022-2023 programme is "Come discover a magical world where you can
jump, laugh and play". Diverespai will take place at the sports facilities of IES Marc Ferrer and is
free of charge. Hours are 10.30am to 1.30pm and 4.00pm to 8.00pm, 27 to 30 December and 2
to 4 January. On 31 December it will open in the morning only, 10.30am to 1.30pm, and on 1
January it will be closed.
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